
Bay Roberts Seventh-day Adventist Church

Our Church At Worship
December 26, 2020

 
Sabbath School

 
Song Service

Mission Focus 

Bible Study Heaven and Eternal Learning Stephen McIntyre

Family Worship
Song Service Stephen McIntyre

Welcome Stephen McIntyre

Music Interlude  Instrumental

Invocation Please Kneel Jane Smallwood

Opening Hymn Until Then  Hymn #632

Scripture Reading Galatians 6: 9-10 Eden Chafe

Children’s Time Amy Chafe

Prayer Song               Hear Our Prayer, O Lord Hymn #684

Morning Prayer Please Kneel Amy Chafe

Special Music Away in a Manger  Amy, Eden, Rowena, Svjetlana

Message Jane Smallwood

Look In The Rear View Mirror

Closing Hymn We Have This Hope Hymn #214

Benediction Jane Smallwood

Music Postlude Instrumental

Sunset:   This Week: 4:17 pm.                 Next Week:   4:23 pm.

This  Sabbath:   Deacon:   Albert Wilson

  Offering: Newfoundland Advance

Next  Sabbath:    Sermon: Pastor Fred Nahirny 

      Offering: Church Budget

  Deacon: Howard Mugford

Announcements
Happy Sabbath! Welcome to our last worship service for this year. Considering all that has
occurred this past year, we each can still say that God has been good to us! As you worship
today, lift up the name of Jesus with heart and voice, and give Him all the glory!
   
Sabbath Reflection: "All who have become children of God are to do all in their power to seek
and to save the lost sheep. They are to make use of every possible means to give sinners the
word of life and the saving grace of Christ. Believers in the truth are ever to remember the
sacrifice that Christ made in order that He might, in taking humanity, be an example to all human
beings.”   

         The Upward Look   Pg. 92   E.G. White  

First Reading of the Nominating Committee Report for 2021-2022 Church Offices will be
shared today. Please review your copy and if you have any questions or concerns please contact
Pastor Fred. Second reading and vote is planned for next Sabbath, January 2, 2021. Thank you. 

Tax Receipts - 2020 donations that you would like counted for tax purposes must be submitted
via an envelope or online by Thursday, December 31. We greatly appreciate your year-end
ministry gifts as we look forward to God’s blessing in 2021.

Pathfinder Club will meet Wednesday, January 6 from 1:00 - 3:00pm..

2021 1st Quarter Church Service  Schedules are now available.  

Please send church bulletin announcements to Stephen McIntyre no later than Wednesday
evenings. Announcements can be sent via a private message on Facebook, email:
stephen.mcintyre@outlook.com, phone or text 703-4647.

LiNC Footsteps: Wednesday, January 6 at 7:00pm. This program will continue the first
Wednesday of most months.  “LiNC” stands for Linking Newfoundland and Labrador Churches,
and “Footsteps” references our journey as disciples walking together with Jesus. LiNC Zoom ID:
276 968 721  Password: 144000

Church Offering: Tithe and Offerings will not be collected during the Service.  A collection
plate is provided on the guest table where you can leave your offering.  You can also give
by visiting Adventist Giving which allows you to return your tithe and offerings anytime online.
Visit www.bayrobertssda.org and click the Online Giving link.

Community Food Bank Basket: Please remember to bring non-perishable food items for the
food bank! 

Please continue to bring your plastic bottles, drink cans and drink boxes in support of the
Pathfinder and Adventurer Clubs and place them in the recycling containers provided.  Your
participation is greatly appreciated!

Living Word Radio: Delivering practical and inspiring, Bible-based messages all day, every day!
Visit www.livingwordradio.ca to hear speakers from around the world and many presentations
originating from our local Church. Download the app to your mobile device from the Google Play
store or the Apple App Store!  Sharing cards are available on the guest table. 

Remember in Prayer: Continue to pray for Joan Wilson and Ron Stagg, Our shut-in members;
for those convalescing at home and in hospitals; for the Lord’s leading and guidance as we begin
a new year of ministry in 2021; this year’s Nominating process; For a strong, Spirit-led focus on
ministry!


